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WYEE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Quality Learning, Respectful and Responsible Living 

Wyee Road, Wyee NSW 2259           Ph. (02) 43571225            Fax (02) 43571828             wyee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au            www.wyee-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Term 4 Week 5 2018 
A Proud Member of 

 
Important Dates 

 
 

13/11 
Mufti Day 

(Lachlan East) 
 

13/11 
Kindergarten 
Orientation 
Session 4 

 
15/11 

Mufti Day 
(Shelter Box) 

 
20/11 

Kindergarten 
Orientation 
Session 3 

 
23/11 

Wyee Round Up 
 

11/12 
Year 6 Farewell 

 
13/12 

Presentation Day 
 

19/12 
Last day of school 

for students 
 

 
Local Agent : Local Knowledge 
Great Results : Kelly Jackson 
4357 1237 : 0417 214 114 

FoodWorks Wyee 
Open 7 days 

5am-10pm 
Phone  4357 1600 

Wyee Shopping Village 

Dear Parents, 

Dojo Winners! 

Last week I had a great time playing soccer with Isabelle and Charlee from 3/4S 
(and all their friends) during lunchtime. I also joined Ellie and her group in 4/5O 
to attempt to solve the Escape Room puzzle set by Miss Gunter. While we didn’t 
get to solve we all had sweaty brains trying! 

 

Congratulations Lachlan! 

Congratulations to Lachlan who was successful at the NSW PSSA Athletics 
Championships and is now off to Nationals to compete in the 200m and 800m! 
We will be holding a mufti day tomorrow to assist with the costs so please give 
generously. We wish Lachie all the best and we will all be cheering him on! 

 

The Wyee Round Up is on next week!!!!!!!! 

Helpers needed – Please return your helper notes for the fete. We are after 
helpers for the class stalls as well as general helpers for throughout the fete.  

Wristbands – Don’t forget that Unlimited Wristbands can be purchased now for 
a discounted price! The more we sell at presale prices saves the school money 
(meaning we raise more for the students!) and also you! 

 

2019 Class Organisation 

As we begin our planning for 2019, I would encourage parents to let me know in 
writing if there are any circumstances they feel we should know which will 
support the placement of their child for next year. The formation of classes 
takes many, many hours of discussion, use of data and knowledge our staff have 
of the students. Whilst we are happy to consider any specific circumstances 
raised by parents, ultimately the school will make the final choice regarding 
student placements based on the best interest of each student. 

It is also important that we know how many students to plan for so if you are 
moving out of the area and leaving our school (or even if you are considering it) 
please inform the office of your intentions as one or two students can change 
our class plans drastically. 

 

Have a great week! 

Lyndal Coleman 

Principal 

 

Did you know? 

A jellyfish is 95 percent water! 

Mufti Day this Tuesday 13th November  
 to support Lachlan East 
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2019 Prefect and Captain Speeches 
Students who have been nominated by their peers 
and who have met the nomination criteria will be 
presenting a speech as to why he/she should be 
voted in to represent Wyee Public School as a 
prefect in 2019.  The students need to be 
prepared to present their speech to the school at 
an assembly in the school hall on Friday 7th 
December at 2.25pm.  Parents are welcome to 
attend the assembly to watch their child’s speech.  

After the assembly, students in years K-5 and 
staff will vote for the students to represent the 
school as Prefects and Captains.  The Prefects 
and Captains selected will be announced at the 
School’s Presentation Day Ceremony on Thursday 
13th December. 

Students need to present a 1 minute speech. The 
students are not permitted to use props/aides 
while presenting their speech.  

Good luck Year 5! 

From the Office 
Reminders will be sent home to families who 
still have outstanding payments for 
Bookpacks, Stage 2 Camp and Stage 3 Camp.  
We understand some families have payment 
arrangements in place but these will let you 
know how much is still outstanding. 

Term 4 Week 3 Award Winners 

Awards Literacy Mathematics Waiylaa Principal 

KF Andrew Mackenzie Hudson Rylan 

K/1G Tyler Acacia Archie Claudia 

1W Sienna-Mae Jacob Aiden Nikita-Rose 

2G Jade Zac Sarah Aleeah 

2/3R Tennyson Jayden Taiha-Lee Rosie 

3/4S Roman Darcy Taj Alex 

4/5 O Aiden Tilysha Clay Bayden 

5/6B William Darcy Ebony Hunter 

5/6S Harrie Jade Charlie Nellie 

Library  

Term 4 Week 4 Award Winners 

Awards Literacy Mathematics Waiylaa Principal 

KF Noah Keira Sage Ted 

K/1G Alirra  Kaydn Nash Stephanie 

1W Jude Mahalya Imogen Noah 

2G Elizabeth Jett Matthew Tyler 

2/3R Bethany Jayden Jett Deagan 

3/4S Isabelle Lulu Shilo Breanna 

4/5 O Caitlin Lachlan Jaida Matilda 

5/6B Sam Trinity Tai’ka William 

5/6S Mason Kobi Kiaro Destiny 

Library  5/6S 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Coleman had a lot of fun helping Ellie 
and her group to try to solve the Escape 
Room puzzle set by Miss Gunter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Coleman enjoyed 
playing soccer with 
Charlee and Isabelle at 
lunch time for their 
Term 3 Dojo Reward. 

 

Mufti Day to Support Lachlan East 
We will be holding a Mufti Day 
tomorrow, Tuesday 13th November 
and invite all students to dress in 
mufti for a gold coin donation.  All 
monies raised will assist Lachie with 
costs incurred as he competes in the 
National PSSA Athletics 
Championships later this month. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiVxLOVssbeAhUUWX0KHVWcCEkQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ellinghamschool.co.uk%2Fnews%2F%3Fpid%3D105%26nid%3D2%26storyid%3D566&psig=AOvVaw1Ifx2sq4UMtB72MfBQhN
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Mufti Day 
Please support this worthwhile cause by 
wearing out of uniform for a gold coin 
donation on Thursday 15th of November. 

Morisset High School 
students are visiting public 
schools to raise awareness 
and fundraise for the 
Shelter box foundation. 
Shelter box is a rotary 
owned company that 
provides emergency 
disaster relief for people 
and families affected by 
natural disasters and conflict. Reaching places 
such as Kenya, Syria, Philippines, etc. Shelter 
box is able to expand, grow and tailor to 
varying people in need.  

We were assigned a task to base a project 
around shelter box and what it does. We chose 
to raise awareness and fundraise for our local 
rotary clubs to help support shelter box 
program. We highly appreciate a small donation 

to help those who are suffering 
without shelter, food, or water as 
it would make a huge difference to 
those people and their families. 

If you do decide to donate to the 
company, there are quite a few 
places that you can go to give 

these proceedings such as the website, your 
local rotary club, or straight to the shelter 
building in Parramatta yourself. 

To find more information and get involved, you 
can visit their donate page. 

www.shelterboxaustralia.org.au/donate/  

Does your child love carnival rides? The unlimited 
rides wristband is a fantastic and 
economical alternative to 
purchasing single ride tickets. The 
$25.00 wristband allows unlimited 
rides from 3pm to 8.30pm.  
Individual ride tickets purchased 
on the day range from $5 to $8. 
Wristbands can be purchased from the school 
office or Wyee Mini Mart.  

Unlimited Rides only $25 
 

9D Cinema Experience 
A Moving Simulator Ride suitable for all the 
Family! 
Exciting 3D animated 
movies with surround 
sound, coupled with 
“active motion” luxury 
seats and dramatic 
effects such as rain, 
fog, lightning, wind, 
snow, touch, feel and more. 

Come along and enjoy the experience 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cake Stall 
4/5O and 3/4S will be holding a Cake Stall 
at the Wyee Round Up. 

We are asking for donations of cakes and 
slices that would be suitable to sell during 
our stall. Wrapped and 
ready to sell would be 
wonderful. 

Donations may be left 
at the 4/5O classroom 
anytime during the day 
of the Round Up, Friday 23rd November. 

Thank you for your support. 

Home Reader Winners 

Congratulations Steph week 3  and  Angel and Bella-
Rose week 4 Home Reader winners.  Keep up the great 

reading everyone. 

http://www.shelterboxaustralia.org.au/donate/
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjlk6XXq7zeAhWVe30KHQ3pCjwQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fmygivingcircle.org%2Fcharity%2Fshelterbox-australia%2F&psig=AOvVaw0WJMvLqFEeMOaN2sAHBMP_&ust=1541475961
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjVs-31sbzeAhUDEnIKHSGZCbgQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fkatoombarotary.com%2Fprojects-programs-item%2F21943%2Fshelterbox-australia%2F%3Ftype_fr%3D553&psig=AOvV
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjK0Pi4xMPeAhURU30KHaguDg4QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.zlcb.org%2Fhome%2F2017%2F11%2F22%2Fhelp-needed-with-childrens-outreach-angel-tree-program&psig=AOvVaw


 

 

 

Staff Professional Learning – Weeks 5 and 6 

 

103 Wyee Road Wyee 
Ph: 4357 1335 
www.wyeenursery.com.au 

Trading Hours: 
Plant Nursery, Garden Centre, Gift Shop: 
Monday – Saturday 8.30am-5pm 
Sunday & Public Holidays 8.30am-4pm 
Landscape Supplies: 
Monday – Saturday 8.30am-5pm 
Sunday & Public Holidays 8.30am-4pm 
Wyee Nursery Café: 
Monday—Saturday 8.30am-3.30pm 

 

 

Term 4 
Lunch Pack  

Tuesday 13th November 
2018 

Packs will include: Pluto Pup, Sauce, Mini Muffin and 

            Popper      $5.50 

 

Order forms, with payment, to be returned to the Canteen on 

PBL Focus - Walking on the Concrete 
 
This week we are focusing on being safe on concrete. Students took part in lessons and 
discussions this week on the importance of being safe on concrete. Posters are displayed 
under the COLA.  

Date Professional Learning Event Staff attending 

14/11/18 

3:30– 
6:30pm 

CPR and Anaphylaxis Training Whole Staff 

16/11/18 WSLA Principal’s Meeting Mrs Coleman 

Food Drive—Southlake Marketplace  
As some of you would be aware the 
Southlake Marketplace are a not for profit 
organisation who provide affordable food 
for Centrelink recipients and low 
income earners. We will be 
holding a food drive to help 
replenish their stocks as 
Christmas fast approaches. We 
are looking for donations of 
tinned and non perishable foods. 
Donations may be left at the office. 
Donations will be collected early November.  
Please help if you are able. 


